
EMERGENCY EARLY RELEASE NOTIFICATION

PLEASE RESPOND TO YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER AS SOON AS POSSIBLE

North Street School will be closing at 1:15 today due to inclement weather.  Please email your child’s teacher to indicate that you have received this message and how your child should go home (bus or parent pick-up). The teachers’ email addresses are listed below for your reference.  Please note that all this information and the teachers' emails are listed on the NSS website as well.

It would be helpful if you would indicate your preference for dismissal in the subject line of the email.  Please note that we will not release any child unless we have received a reply from the parent. 

If you have already called your child in sick please disregard this message.

(Ms. Danielle’s and Ms. O’Neill’s Pre-K classes will be dismissed at 11:30AM.)

Karen_Hamilton@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Elizabeth_Manning@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Ilene_Rietsch@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Tara_Santillo@greenwich.k12.ct.us

Laura_Bernann@greenwich.k12.ct.us
PJ_Connolly@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Stephanie_Nicoletti@greenwich.k12.ct.us

Vikki_Cappiali@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Claire_Crocco@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Kelly_Fujitani@greenwich.k12.ct.us

Kerry_David@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Dawn_Lopes@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Susan_Zerman@greenwich.k12.ct.us

Andrea_Abbott@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Lissa_Bentley@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Darcey_Zygmont@greenwich.k12.ct.us

Catherine_Gunthrope@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Maryann_Jagodzinski@greenwich.k12.ct.us
Cynthia_Sherwin@greenwich.k12.ct.us
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